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Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

I believe every citizen of the Commonwealth should have adequate health
care And if they cannot afford it, the Federal and state health laws
should provide it.

Sincerely,

David Vespa

22203-2937
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